
 P.O. Box 2140 
855 Confederation Street 
Sarnia, Ontario   N7T 7L6 

Tel: (519) 337-8201 
Fax: (519) 344-6094 

 
 

September 13, 2007 
 
 
Ms.  Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board, 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  EB-2007-0722  
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Please be advised that Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation (“Bluewater Power”) would 
like to be involved in the consultation(s) regarding distributors’ provisions of service and 
application of charges.   
 
Kathy Gadsby, Manager of Market and Customer Service, and I will be involved in the 
consultations and are planning on attending the stakeholder meeting on October 18, 2007.  We 
will not be requesting cost eligibility.   
 
Please send any communication relating to this matter to:   
 

Leslie Dugas, Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
Email:  ldugas@bluewaterpower.com
Phone:  519-337-8201 Ext 255 
 
And 
 
Kathy Gadsby, Manager of Market and Customer Service 
Email:  kgadsby@bluewaterpower.com
Phone:  519-337-8201 Ext 245 
 

 
Sincerely, 
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